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As part of our ongoing efforts to bring you one of the most comprehensive mining 
lands management systems in the world, the Ministry of Energy and Mines 
regularly tests and installs updated versions of the Mining Lands Administration 
System (MLAS).  

The following MLAS applications and functions have been improved or 
implemented: 

New Features:  

MLAS Bulletin Board Enhancement   
 

1. Notifications 
This section displays automatically generated notices from MLAS, including 
confirmations, impending forfeiture alerts, claim activations, and more. The five 
most recent notices will always appear on your homepage. 

• View All Notifications: Click this to access all notices sent to you within 
the past three months. 

• Filtering Options: Use the filter tool to search by Date or by Subject to 
locate specific items. 

• Managing Notifications: You can delete notifications either individually or 
in batches of 50 per page. Please be advised, emails for these types of 
announcements will no longer be sent. 

2. Announcements  
This section features important updates and information posted by Ministry staff, 
such as MLAS outages, Fact Sheets, and other relevant notices. The five most 
recent announcements will always appear on your homepage. 

• View All Announcements: Click to access all announcements from the 
past three months. 
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• Filtering Options: Use the filter to search by Date or by Subject to find
specific items.

• Managing Announcements: Announcements can be deleted individually
or in batches of 50 per page.

Update: Ontario Addresses for Service Requirement Removed 

• Individuals and Corporations are no longer required to provide an
Ontario Address for Service when entering a mailing address outside
of Ontario.

• Note: Ontario Address for Service previously entered, have been
removed from MLAS. If required, please update your mailing/billing
address through Update Client Profile, found under the Client
Management Tab.

Please note: Several internal administrative functions and mapping operation 
improvements have been made to help Ministry staff to provide better service.  

More Information 
For any questions about MLAS, please call the Mining Lands Section at 1-888-
415-9845 or email pro.ndm@ontario.ca.
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